
59%

22%

19%

NETCHOICE
POLLING RESULTS

MAY 2024

T O P  L I N E :

L I K E L Y  V O T E R S

Expressed doubts

CONDUCTED BY ECHELON INSIGHTS

AMERICANS EXPRESS CONCERN OVER BIDEN'S
PROGRESSIVE ANTITRUST APPROACH

A majority of Americans fear that Biden’s antitrust policymaking will
result in higher prices.

EXPRESSED LITTLE TO NO CONFIDENCE

Voters have widespread doubts that Biden is effectively protecting
consumers as his regulators shift policy to punish companies based on

their size instead of consumer welfare.

59% EXPRESSED DOUBTS

Expressed little or no doubts

Unsure

Respondents do not like that Biden is considering adopting foreign
regulations in the U.S. that unfairly target American companies and

industries. 

A plurality would be less likely to vote for a candidate who supports
regulations modeled after laws like the EU's Digital Markets Act, while 

only 18% 
would be more likely to back such a candidate. 

56%

The government must prioritize the welfare of American
consumers, businesses, and interests—not foreign laws or

progressive pundits seeking to punish our success.
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